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	Oct 17 Newsletter
Living in the Canberra region I very much look forward to the end of the cold weather. It seems to take so long to end. I find the weather can affect your mood in many ways and as we have been heading into warmer days it is an uplifting thing. Outside becomes more inviting. Deciduous trees are blooming back into life. If you can avoid hay fever it’s a great time of year. 

Thinking of such seasons in life whether we are in the winter doldrums or in a time of new growth and enthusiasm it is important to remember God is consistent in his character and purpose through it all.
Hebrews 6:17-20a (NIV)

17 Because God wanted to make the unchanging nature of his purpose very clear to the heirs of what was promised, he confirmed it with an oath. 18 God did this so that, by two unchangeable things in which it is impossible for God to lie, we who have fled to take hold of the hope set before us may be greatly encouraged. 19 We have this hope as an anchor for the soul, firm and secure. It enters the inner sanctuary behind the curtain, 20 where our forerunner, Jesus, has entered on our behalf.

I do hope things are well with you but I know greater than what season of life you may be in that God is a constant and secure hope for us to hand over our whole lives to. 

	Report on Defence Christians’ Dinner 2017
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I have been receiving very positive feedback from the night.

Special thanks for such a great night on Friday.  I think that it was the best Defence Christians Dinner yet.

It really is a good thing to meet with fellow brothers and sisters in Christ who are also serving or connected in Defence.

Many thanks for organising an outstanding evening.  It was one of great fellowship and inspiring conversations. My prayer is that MCF continues to grow and develop.  It is marvellous to see where the dinners have come from, as we used to be in a room no bigger than the stage area many years ago.

This really was a great night, I think the best yet that I have attended.
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I also found it a great night. Thanks to all who attended. We had 176 bookings. Thanks for the support of the various Defence Christian ministries. Thanks especially to Bernard Jones for heading up the organising committee and thanks to Jono Thow for running the behind the scenes tech stuff and for David Coleman doing photography. Thanks to the many who played a part in bringing this night together.
Andrew Hastie, MP had just been on parental leave to be with his wife and children after the birth of their second child and he graciously came and shared with us a great message considering a question he’s been asked Is it possible to be a faithful follower of Christ in the military and in politics? 
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We also heard from CPL Andrew Summers (who also piped for us at the beginning and end of the night) who had shared his testimony at last year’s MCF seminar. 
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	Report on the Forum of Christian Military Ministries (FCMM)

	Prior to the Defence Christians’ Dinner on the Thursday and a half day Friday leaders from various Christian Defence Ministries met together for the annual FCMM. This forum exists to allow us to report on our years and to pray for one another and consider how we can keep working together for the glory of God. 
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On the Thursday night we had dinner at the RMC Officers mess and then COL Mick Mumford shared on where he sees Defence going in the future and how that will impact the groups represented at the FCMM. 
Commemorative Gallipoli Bibles that we have generously been supplied by the Bible Society Australia were presented to ministry leads on the night in recognition of the role they play in supporting Christian faith and discipleship in the ADO. 
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	MCF AGM 2017 

	The AGM is to be held on Tues 14 Nov 2017 1230-1330 @ Campbell Park Offices CP2-5-004. 
Nomination forms have been sent out to Ordinary Members. Please be prayerfully considering how you might like to be involved in MCF into the coming year be that through standing for a role or in some other manner. 

	2018

	AMCF Regional Conference 
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 http://mcf-a.org.au/articles/amcf-conference-2018/ 

	NDOP4Defence
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It would be great to have people meeting together on this day or in the week either side to bring Defence to God. This can be formal gatherings or can be just done as part of a usual Bible Study. If you would be interested in hosting a prayer gathering do let us know. 

	Crossfire 29

	We are still hoping to get out the next Crossfire magazine before the end of the year. 
If you would like to receive a physical copy please make sure to update your details if they have changed. We had a lot of RTS mail from the last Crossfire. 

You can Update details here or just reply to this email newsletter.

	Prayer Calendar

	Please be praying for MCF that we’d be a light of witness in the ADO environment. The attached prayer calendar can provide some points.  

To put forward prayer points for inclusion in the calendar please email the MCF Prayer Coordinator Dr Brendan Pell: brendan.pell@dsto.defence.gov.au 

You can also send through prayer points to be sent to our prayer warriors.

	

	Membership is free and ongoing. 

Members can Update details here
MCF is supported through freewill donations of its members. Please look at Supporting MCF in prayer, with your time and through financial support. Note that donations (over $2) to MCF are tax deductible. 

If you are keen to support MCF in such ways you may like to sign up as a Centurion. 

	Contact us: We’d love to hear from you

Campbell Park Offices, CP3-1-160, 
Northcott Drive, CAMPBELL, ACT 2612.

02 6266 4950

Website: mcf-a.org.au Email:mcf.office@defence.gov.au 

       


	 If you would no longer like to receive MCF correspondence please let us know at mcf.office@defence.gov.au 
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